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Dr. Sampath Subramaniam Joins The Bristol Hospital Multi-Specialty Group 
 

BRISTOL, Conn— Sampath Subramaniam, MD, FRCS, FACS, has joined the medical staff of the Bristol 

Hospital Multi-Specialty Group, Inc. 

 

Dr. Subramaniam’s office is located at 25 Newell Road, Suite D-28, in 

Bristol and he specializes in minimally invasive bariatric and general 

surgery. 

 

Dr. Subramaniam completed his fellowship in minimally invasive and 

bariatric surgery at Sinai and Northwest Hospital in Baltimore. He 

completed his surgical residency at Bronx-Lebanon Hospital where he also 

served as chief resident. Dr. Subramaniam received his medical degree 

from Madras Medical College in Chennai, India. Dr. Subramaniam had 

positions in the United Kingdom and New Zealand prior to arriving in the 

United States.  

 

He is a member of numerous professional organizations including the American Society of Metabolic and 

Bariatric Surgeons, the American College of Surgeons and the Society of American Gastrointestinal and 

Endoscopic Surgeons. Dr. Subramaniam is accepting new patients and can be reached at 860.585.1560. 
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